OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC CHURCH

20" August 2014

To whom it may concern,

Please accept this letter as confirmation that St Francis Polish School fulfils its mission in
the boundaries of Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Church Parish in Erith, Kent. As a residing
priest and a pastor of local Polish community | confirm that the school meets the needs of
this minority group providing essential teaching of Polish language, culture and history. It is
enormous help for parents in preserving culture and language of their homeland in their
families. Religious education in native language is provided by one of the Capuchin Friars
from Poland residing in the Parish. Staff working at School is well selected and qualified.
They are all known to me and they create a harmonious team.

I'm happy to provide further information if required.

Yours faithfully,
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